CORRESP11-001

September 28, 2010

614 Gilmour Street Peterborough ON K9J 4V1 CITY CLERK
City of Peterborough
SEP 2 9 2010
Orig. to: KGKN FILE
Copy to: NWL

City of Peterborough 500 George Street North Peterborough, ON K9H 3R9

Attention:

Nancy Wright-Laking

City Clerk

Dear Ms Wright-Laking

Please accept my resignation from the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee (PACAC), effective November 1, 2010.

As you are probably aware, both my husband and I resigned from our positions this past June. This has lead to an opportunity to travel extensively outside of the community. Due to the fact that I will be unable to attend most of the meetings between November 2010 and June 2011, I feel it is only fair to the committee that I resign.

I would like to thank the City of Peterborough for appointing me to PACAC. It has been a very enriching and rewarding experience.

Yours truly

Sue McGregor-Hunter